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ROMANIA - 

VOIVODENI 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 

    
    

Many adult Romani are 

still unable to read, write, 

and do basic arithmetic. 

This is true also in 

Voivodeni, Romania.  To 

give them a chance to 

acquire these skills SB-

Foundation pays for a ten-

months course at a total 

cost of SEK 90,000. The 

course began in May and 

continues through Februa-

ry 2023. After they com-

plete the course, their pro-

spects for the future are 

much improved and their 

daily lives made easier.    
 

 

Here the participants are gathered in the preschool in Voivodeni, where the instructions take place with 

specialized teachers.   
 

SB-Foundation and all of us on the Board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Ivar, Lena, Roger, 

send our warm gratitude for your donations.  
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